Scholarship Program Update
FAQs

Why is funding changing?
The Board of Directors adjusted funding to ensure long-
term program sustainability for future generations.

What is the new funding?

$200 per credit hour, up to $6,000 per academic year,
plus up to $3,000 for summer school, with new lifetime
limits for all recipients.

What are the new lifetime limits?
e Up to $30,000 for bachelor’s degrees
e Up to $20,000 for master’'s degrees
e Board of Directors approval for anything else

When do these changes take effect?
Beginning with the June 30, 2025, scholarship deadline.

How can | find more funding options?
Explore our Fund Your Future and Alaska Commission on
Postsecondary Education’s Performance Scholarships.

Where can | check my lifetime limit balance?
Call 907-73-3575 or email tcf@thecirifoundation.org.

How can | provide feedback?
Email leadership at tcfadmin@thecirifoundation.org.




